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Harel, Yoav

From: Kurt Roosen <kurt@micta.im>

Sent: 03 May 2015 11:44

To: Harel, Yoav

Subject: 3.6ghz Consultation

Attachments: 36ghzconsultation.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

My apologies for being slightly late on this submission. This is being sent on behalf of the Manx ICT Association 

which represents currently some 34 IT and Associated organisations on the Isle of Man. These consultation 

comments were distributed to the 88 individual people registered within our corporate membership 

  

Licensing Spectrum 

  

•        Overall seems very sensible and common sense approach 

•        Agree with the redistribution in the spectrum range to create the available slots and the number of slots 

allocated 

•        Agree with the imposition of a two year “use or lose” clause however, the current process that is defined is 

focussed on a “sale” of assets as one job lot. This actually encourages getting one and holding onto it “just in 

case”. Also if one were relinquished how could this be reallocated? There does need to be a parallel 

definition of how to acquire one single slot, if it is available, as an ad hoc process on demand and, there 

should be a part of the purchasing process that predefines intent, to prevent “squatting” 

•        Agree with creation of a £3k local licensing fee 

  

  

 
  

  


